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Solar energy is needed to help end Americas oil dependence but it should not be at the expense of the ohv continuity . Las vegas
has had explosive growth in the past 25 years and many of the places that ohv recreation has happened in the past are gone due the
the pm10 regulations and land closures . The best place for the solar sites would be in the apex area north of las vegas . This area
has power lines already for power distribution and roads to access the sites . It already has a closure in place so that dust from ohv
use will not collect on solar panels . Nevada has many areas that are much better suited for a solar power site than the primm and
jean area in southern Nevada and would not stop ohv recreation in the jean ,primm area



